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R < CCDA IS ON THE MOVE!

< CALIFORNIA COMMISSION ON DISABILITY ACCESS

CCDA is now part of the Department of General Services!
As of May 1, 2018 our new location will be

400 R Street, Suite 310
Sacramento, Calzforma 95811

Please be patient with us as we are moving to our new
location. There may be a short delay in responses to calls &
emails. Also, look out for our new DGS email addresses!

"New Home, Same Mission"
P: (916) 319-9974 | F: (916) 376-4216 | ccda@dgs.ca.gov | www.ccda.ca.gov



